HOPE YOU
HAD A BALL

Santapogue Families Only

Children Must Be
Accompanied By An Adult

THIS YEAR!!
Please Join the Santapogue PTA for

FREE EVENT
from the

Santapogue PTA

Our End Of Year Family Picnic

Friday, June 7, 2024
5:30 PM — 8:30 PM

at Santapogue’s Back Field

We look forward to celebrating an incredible school year with you!
Please join us for a fun evening together.

Make sure to bring your chairs and/or picnic blankets to sit on.

There will be Food Trucks available (for purchase), a DJ and photo booth,

and lots of outdoor fun for the kids!!

The Harlem Wizards will be joining us for some outdoor basketball entertainment

RSVP by Monday, June 3rd using the QR code

Please contact Stacey Murray at 516-652-6869 or sapta@wbschools.org with any questions.
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everychild.onevoice.



